Concetta M. Galvan
Acting Superintendent

MORAVI A 68 South Main Street
CENTRAL SCHOOL DISTRIGT P.0. Box 1189
Moravia, NY 13118

Phone: 315-497-2670
Fax: 315-497-2260

June 23, 2025

Dear Families and Community Members,

As you are aware, the decision was made at the March 26, 2025 Board of Education meeting to
reconfigure our educational structure from a three to a two-building model. We recognize that
there are many questions that you may have about what exactly this looks like and will mean for
our students and families.

There will be a public forum to present the Reconfiguration Plan on Wednesday, June 25, 2025
at 6:00 in the cafeteria. The Administration will share the plan for each building and as many
details regarding the impacts to the daily operation of the buildings along with the other benefits
that will impact our learners. If you cannot attend, please know that there will be follow-up
information coming out throughout the summer on each of our communication platforms.

Sincerely,

Concetta M. Galvan
Acting Superintendent

www.facebook.com/MoraviaCSD @ www.moraviaschool.org



